CUSTOMER

SERVICE WINDOW
& LOST AND FOUND

WILL BE CLOSED

Monday, September 2,
for Labor Day.
The Fixed Route information
line will be open from 8:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.

LYNX will be operating a holiday schedule on Sept. 2. If a bus or
NeighborLink service runs on Sunday, it will offer the same schedule on the holiday.
We will resume our regularly scheduled hours on Sept. 3.

Due to Hurricane Dorian ACCESS LYNX will only
provide life sustaining trips until further notice.

Please note: Links 416 & 427 will not be running on Sept. 2.

Like us: facebook.com/golynx Watch us: channellYNX Visit us: golynx.com

Tweet us: @lynxbusorlando Follow us: instagram.com/golynx Call us: 407-841-LYNX (5969)




